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7th November 2019 

CHILDREN IN NEED 2019 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

It’s nearly time for Children in Need and this year we are hoping to raise 
lots of money as well as have loads of fun! 

On Friday 15th November we will be inviting the children to come into 
school wearing non uniform or Pudsey themed clothing. (Please make sure your 
child wears appropriate footwear). We ask for a £1 donation for this. 

We have a Pudsey colouring competition running from 8th November until Children 
in Need Day, for Nursery children. From Reception to Year 6, children are invited to 
draw a picture of Pudsey. 

We will also be having a Pennies for Pudsey so any spare coppers you have would 
be great. There will be a prize for the class that raises the most! 

We will also be having a cake sale at break times, and welcome any donations of 
cakes that we can sell. Please send any cakes into school on Friday 15th November. 

As you can see we have a lot planned and hope to raise lots of money for Pudsey. 

Thank you for your support 

 

 

 

Mrs V Healey 
Special Events Coordinator 
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